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GUAM Earth Month Islandwide Beautification Cleanup

e EVENT
e Event Date: 04/24/2021 06:00 AM

In celebration of Earth Month, the Guam Community College will be participating
in the upcoming Islandwide Beautification Task Force Cleanup on Saturday, April
24, 2021, beginning at 6:00 a.m. The meeting location will be at Papa John's
Pizza Parking Lot in Mangilao. Our clean-up route will lead us northwest towards
the Price Elementary Intersection.

Gloves, trash bags and water will be provided. Please bring your reusable water
bottles to minimize waste. Dress comfortably and keep hydrated. Make sure to
wear your brightest GCC shirt! In addition, always be cautious of your
surroundings and practice safety as you make your way throughout our site and
roadways. Also, continue to practice social distancing (6 feet) and wear your
masks at all times during the event.

Let's continue to show our commitment towards environmental stewardship and
beautifying our island by participating in this event.

If you want to get involved or have any inquiries regarding this Islandwide
Beautification Event please email Kiko Palacios
at francisco.palaciosl@guamcc.edu [2].
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